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HERE SHE IS ! 
Belinda and Nathan send a huge “Thank You” to everyone for their 

love, best wishes and beautiful gifts. They feel very blessed. When 

able they will all come and visit everyone here at the club but for 

now they are enjoying some quiet private family time all together. 
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Coordinator’s Report   

Sports Schedule & Points tally  

 NHC Events  

Club News – People – Places  

Calendar    

Meetings & Venues 
All meetings held at New Horizons Club 
292-294 Invermay Road, Mowbray 
 
New Horizons Club Board: 
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Save the Date 
 

18th May – Social club dinner. 

       Drysdale  
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Hi all, we hope you had a restful Easter and Anzac Day in 
preparation for an autumn and winter full of action! 
Thank you so much everyone for your support as I transition to 
Belinda’s role for the duration of her maternity leave. These aren’t 
merely big shoes to fill, but rather, giant boots. Rest assured, 
‘Boss’ will be back on-board at the end of the year; Belinda is 
missing her New Horizons family, but she and Nathan are relishing 
every moment with their precious Florence, and we’re keeping her 
up to date with club news.  
AFL season has kicked off with a terrific first pre-selection training 
at the NTCA ground. Coach Andrew McCarthy has been appointed 
again for this season and more positions will be announced 
shortly. 
While our footy crew are running on to that chilly Tassie turf in 
preparation for the Nationals (which will be held on the Gold 
Coast in July), our NHC cricket legend Justin Nilon will be prepping 
indoors and out for his upcoming tour of the UK with the rest of 
the Australian Inclusion Cricket team. You can read more inside; 
Huge congratulations Justin! 
As you all know, our visit from Premier Will Hodgman was 
postponed in April; we hope to have a new date soon. We’ll keep 
you posted via email and Facebook. 
Lastly I just want to send a shout-out to our members who have 
recently started new jobs; we’re so delighted and thinking of you 
all. 
Have a cracking May! 
Edwina Dick 
Interim - Manager 
 
   

NHC OFFICE HOURS 
Weekdays, 

Mon – Fri:    10am – 3pm 
Please contact the office if you need to 

make appointment times outside of 
these hours. 

 



SPORTS SCHEDULE 2017  
New Horizons supports participation in sport and recreation as a way of encouraging a healthy lifestyle. 

Activity      club program     Day           Time                 Venue      Cost 

New Horizons Club activities 

AFL NHC Mon 5.00-6.00pm 
To be determined-contact 

office 
$2.00 

Boccia NHC Mon 12.30 - 2.30pm Max Fry Hall, Trevallyn $4.00 

Craft NHC Tues 10.00 - 11.30am New Horizons Club $4.00 

Cricket NHC Wed In recess NTCA Grounds n/c 

Fitness NHC Mon 11.00 – 12.00pm MyGym $5.00 

Gymnastics NHC Mon 5.00 - 6.00pm PCYC $12.00 

Indoor Bowls NHC Thur term 2 New Horizons Club $3.00 

Running Group NHC Thur 4.00-5.00pm Royal Park free 

Soccer/ Futsal NHC Tue 4.15-5.15pm Newstead College Gym $3.00 

Social Bowls  NHC Wed 10.30 to 12 noon New Horizons Club $2.00 

Song and Dance NHC Tue 1.00-2.00pm Life Without Barriers $3.00 

Junior Song & Dance NHC Tue 4.00-5.00pm New Horizons Club $2.00 

Taekwondo NHC Tue 5.30-6.15pm Newstead College $5.00 

New Horizons Club activities in partnership with Special Olympics North 

Basketball NHC/SO Sat 
9.30-10.30am 

10.30-11.30am 
Queechy High School Gym $3.00 

Golf NHC/SO Mon 1.30pm onwards Launceston Country Club  $6.00 

Swimming NHC/SO Wed 
5.30 - 6.30pm  
6.30-7.30pm 

Launceston Aquatic Centre $5.00 

Tennis NHC/SO Wed 4.00-5.00pm Launceston Tennis Centre $3.00 

Launceston College Program all enquiries to L’ton College. 63327777 

Athlete Development 
L’ton 

College 
Wed 4 to 5.30 pm Launceston College Gym $ 

 
 
 

NEW MEMBERS 2017 
  

TO STAY UP TO DATE WITH CLUB INFORMATION; LIKE US ON FACEBOOK         

If you are planning to attend a new sport/activity for NHC that you don’t usually participate in 

it is compulsory to let the office know before you attend. We are required to have up to date 

attendance information for all coaches so your details are current and they know who is 

attending their sessions. (We also have an answering machine so messages can also be left 

after hours). Just turning up is not a preferred option. 

THANKS FOR YOUR COOPERATION ON THIS MATTER J 

New Horizons Club welcomes and encourages new members. This month’s applicants are   

Zac Hammond, Christos Kapiniaris, Max & Charli Preece & family 

If any member having just cause why any of the above mentioned applicants should not be 
inducted into the club, they must advise the Public Officer (Belinda Kitto) or Secretary (Olwyn 
Nilon) in writing no later than FRIDAY 12/5/17. Mail can be directed to the club, PO BOX 49 
Mowbray 7248 or dropped in. 

Without any objections, these members will be inducted into the club and advised accordingly. 
  

 



COW PATT-A-THON 
Yes, you read that correctly; Farmer Angus (our garden guru) has kindly offered a paddock and a 

lovely cow to host a cow patt-a-thon, raising funds for our AFL team’s QLD trip!   

The paddock will be divided in to a grid, and you’ll be able to purchase between 1 and 50 squares 

for $10 each.  Then, on the draw date (let’s call it ‘the big plop’), the owner of the first square the 

cow chooses to poop in, wins a fantastic prize! 

Keep your eye on Facebook for more information, but in the mean-time, if you have a lucky 

number and you’d like to purchase and pay for a square in advance, let the office know. 

 

GOURMET GOLD TICKET 2017 

How would you like to win one of Launceston’s most exquisite dining experiences? Gourmet Gold 

Tickets ($5 each) will be up for sale again in June with each ticket redeemable as a $5 voucher at 

the Trevallyn Grocer.   We’ll also have prizes for the members who sell the most tickets. Looking 

forward to sharing more mouth-watering details shortly J 

 

SOCIAL DINNER - DRYSDALE 

Dinner Club is back- May 18! 

With the shorter days and longer evenings, it’s the perfect time to crank up Dinner Club for 

2017.   Join us at Drysdale on Paterson St from 6pm on Thursday May 18 for a relaxed evening of 

delicious, great value food with friends.  We’ve booked the private room, so there’ll be plenty of 

space.  

RSVP to the office by Monday May 15 please :) 

 

Thanks to the WD Booth Trust 
 

We’re thrilled to announce that our glistening new 12-seater New Horizons Peugeot Bus (for the 

transport of adult club members) is now sitting in our carpark. It’s very comfortable, roomy, 

reliable and it’s especially great to have a vehicle suitable for automatic drivers. 

The bus is the result of an 18-month fundraising campaign, and we’d like to express our thanks and 

appreciation to the WD Booth Charitable Trust who donated the final $12,500 required for the 

purchase.  

Mrs Winnifred Booth passed away in 2000, and the Trust established in her name supports 

charitable objectives in Tasmania. The WD Booth Trust is an incredible support to local 

organisations like ours, not-for profit festivals and more; so many lives in Launceston have been 

enriched because of Mrs Booth’s generosity, including our members. 

Thanks so very much to the Trustees; we look forward to taking you for a ride soon! 

 



NORTH WEST NEWS 

 

 
Sailing; bowling, the team from the North West are busy as. Thanks you to the Wynyard Bowls Club 

and the Wynyard Yatch Club for entertaining our group. We’re certain much fun was had by all! 

BOCCIA NATIONALS - SYDNEY 
Mon 29 May 2017 - Sun 04 Jun 2017 

 
Good luck to all our Boccia members that will be heading to Sydney shortly to represent Tassie and 

compete in the National Boccia Championships. Particpants are Minna Blaney, Ryan Stott, Scott 
Claridge, Nic Milner, Dana Devine, Carolina Ascui and Lily Kelly(Hobart). 

 



MAY   2017  
MON TUE WED THUR FRI SAT SUN 

1         
NE Group 
Gym 
Gymnastics 
Boccia 
Golf 

2                
Craft 
Song & Dance 
Junior S&D 
futsal 
Taekwondo 

3        
 NW Group 
Social Bowls 
Swimming X2 
Athlete Dev 
Tennis 

4 
Running 

5 
 

6 
Basketball 
 
 

7 

8 
NE Group 
Gym 
Gymnastics 
Boccia 
Golf 

9          
Craft 
Song & Dance 
Junior S&D 
Futsal  
Taekwondo 

10     
NW Group 
Social Bowls 
Swimming X2 
Athlete Dev 
Tennis 

11 
Running 

12 
 

13 
Basketball 
 

14 
Mother’s 
Day J 

15        
NE Group 
Gym 
Gymnastics 
Boccia 
Golf 

16 

Craft 

Song & Dance 
Junior S&D 
Futsal  
Taekwondo 

17       

NW Group 
Social Bowls 
Swimming X2 
Athlete Dev 
Tennis 

18 
Running 
SOCIAL 
DINNER 

19 

 

20 
Basketball 
 

21 
 

22  
NE Group 
Gym 
Gymnastics 
Boccia 
Golf  

23  

Craft 
Song & Dance 
Junior S&D 
Futsal  
Taekwondo  

24 

NW Group 
Social Bowls 
Swimming X2 
Athlete Dev 
Tennis 

25 
Running 

26 
 

27 
Basketball 
 

28 

29 
NE Group 
Gym 
Gymnastics 
Boccia 
Golf 

30 

Craft 
Song & Dance 
Junior S&D 
Futsal  
Taekwondo 

31 

NW Group 
Social Bowls 
Swimming X2 
Athlete Dev 
Tennis 

    

CONGRATULATIONS JUSTIN NILON 

 
Congratulations to Justin Nilon who has made the final cut to 
make the Australian Cricket Touring Team for Cricketers with 
an Intellectual Disability. 
The team will travel to England in July to compete in a tri-
series against South Africa and England. 
Four ODIs and four Twenty20 matches will make up the tri-
series, with a Final to be played in both formats. 
The tour will be fully funded by Cricket Australia as part of 
Commonwealth Bank’s sponsorship to support Australian 
Teams for cricketers with a disability.  
We are so very proud of you and love that your dreams are 
coming true!  
Good luck! 
   



 
Providing sport & recreation opportunities       
for people with disabilities. 

PO BOX 49 
MOWBRAY,  7248 
Phone (03) 6326 3344 
Fax (03) 6326 3544 
Email info@newhorizonsclub.org.au 
www.newhorizonsclub.org.au 
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New Horizons Club receives funding from the Crown through the Department of Health and Human Services. 
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THANK YOU TO MICHAEL FERGUSON MP 

AND HIS OFFICE FOR THE PRINTING OF 

OUR NEWSLETTER J 
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MAY 2017 BIRTHDAYS 

1st Sidonie Vittori 

3rd Mark Coleburn, Berkley Cox, 

Bruce Hardacre 

5th Ro Blaney 

8th Riley Young 

9th Sophie Binns – 3yo J 

13th Paige Broere 

15th Curtis Poke 

16th Harmony- Rose Harris 

18th Steve “swing a leg” Ockerby 

19th Kai Wrathall 

20th Dennis O’Keefe 

21st Wayne Wright,  

Lars DeKantzow 

27th Sarah Peck 

28th Mike Stott, Chris Symons,  

Rita Fisher 

29th Belinda “mumma bear” Kitto 

30th Bella Matthew-Webb 

 

 

Sincere Sympathies  
To Kelly, Gerard & Sophie Binns on the 

loss of Kelly’s mum. 

----------- 

To Sue, Greg & Matt Bowen on the loss of 

Sue’s brother Rob. 

Get Well Wishes 
To Steve Ockerby on his recent hip 

replacement. We hope you are recovering 

well and being a good patient. J  
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